
Bonga Family 

"I have known the Bonga family ever 
since I came West, about forty years ago." 

J. J. Hill Letterbook - 12/27/1895-2/14/1896, 
page 237. (January 20, 1896. 

Also see letter from D. M. Browning, 
Commissioner, Office of Indian Affairs, to 
J. J. Hill, January 28, 1896. 
General Correspondence. 


